
 

Palm Beach Community College closes 
(Lake Worth, Fla. – Aug. 18, 2008) All Palm Beach Community College campuses are 
closed as of 5 p.m. today and will remain closed on Tuesday because of the threat of 
Tropical Storm Fay. The College will reopen on Wednesday.  Check the PBCC Web site 
at www.pbcc.edu for updates. 
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